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2nd September 2022 

Dear Parent, 
 
Where do six weeks go?! 
 
I hope you have all had a wonderfully relaxing holiday and are ready to start the new academic year with 
a bang! We are all excited to see you back and cannot wait to hear all about your summer adventures. 
 
Before we start, I thought I’d send a few bits and pieces out so we can all start as we mean to go on… 

• As some of you might already know, we are getting a new roof!! This was only confirmed during 

the first week of the holidays and we are now in the first stage of a long process but so far so 

good. Although there is a lot of scaffolding and things look a bit different, I will still be there to 

meet the children every morning as they walk through the same entrance. It will be a bit tighter 

than usual, so please take extra care especially with younger siblings. The skip will have 

disappeared by next week! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I will keep you updated as the process continues and hopefully everything will be completed by 

October half term. (FINGERS CROSSED!) 
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• Please continue to be punctual and arrive at school before 9am so that learning can begin straight 

away. 

• Our attendance figures continue to be between 94% - 95% which is excellent and well above the 

national average. Thank you for continuing to make attendance a priority. 

• As mentioned last term, the new marigold logo is starting to filter its way through, but it is not 

essential. Please continue to utilise our ‘preloved’ uniform or buy plain red jumpers/cardigans.  

• Please ensure your child/children’s name is clearly labelled in their school uniform. 

• Please be ‘Nut Aware’ and be mindful when packing lunch boxes as there are a number of 

children in our school family who have severe allergies.  

• Please continue to park in the village carpark and not on Arrowcroft Road as we must keep our 

children safe. Ensure you keep within the speed limit and that you keep driveways free so that 

residents can leave and enter their property. 

• Thank you for your Call in Friday feedback… The first ‘Call in Friday’ will be Friday 7th October 

then we will alternate it on different days so that more families have the opportunity to join us 

when juggling work commitments. 

• A new Home/School Agreement is attached in School Spider and we would appreciate you 

spending the time to read it through and agree to it as a family. 

Looking forward to seeing you all bright and early on Monday morning. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Theresa Rainford 
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